
Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 097

Page No. 1

2 March 2022 

Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au 
Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

Dear Secretary, 

Re: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 
2022. 

My wife and I wish to express our strongly held point of view that the Covid "emergency" is 
over and therefor there is NO need to extend these emergency powers. 

The interference and manipulation of the Covid "emergency" powers have already done 
considerable damage to Queensland and we want it to stop. 

Our trust in the Queensland government has been severely diminished already with its mis­
management and extending this Bill further will show that the government is only 
interested in maintaining "temporary" extraordinary powers which it has no desire to 
relinquish. 

Get out of our lives. 

Namaste 

James E. Bryan 

 
 

 
 

N~.8r 
Nicolette Bryan 




